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To: <Undisclosed-Recipient. @newsvr.visp.net;>
Subject: Ham Radio Club Mtg>>>

This is a reminder of the meeting Saturday morning on the 21st at the Dutch Cup. Attached are the minutes as
provided by Ray. | will not

be able to attend the meeting this month. | do not have a price on running power at the city water site. Catch you
all later. Darryl

Saturday March 17, 2001 no roll taken but 6 tables used

No Treasurer report or Secretary report or reading of last months minutes as they (both families) were out of
town.

6 Meter repeater project: Repeater is back on high power output. The receiver has a small problem in that the 100
hz tone is not opening to kick the transmitter on ???? Dave to reset the system. Beacon on 53.35 every 11
minutes or so.

Daryl to get a price on running power to the 440 site location from the cities pump house.

There was a discussion on getting radio station KRKO to do a public service announcement on the Sky Valley
ARC, and to get some info in the Monroe Monitor.

Terry KB7SI advised that he will be relocating to the Portland (?) area. Next month will be his last meeting. In
getting ready for his impending move he donated the 6 meter GE ( California project) radio back to the club.

Mike KC7IFI made a motion that the club donate the above radio (from Terry) to Josh Hurley on Index. MSP.
Radio is to be delivered to Josh by Mike.

Not sure of April's program

May's program - Dave Axe to give presentation on PSK31 using PICS.
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